Date: 25/10/2017

DEVI AHILYA UNIVERSITY, INDORE
INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE

All the students having backlog in 3™ and 4™ semester under CBCS
scheme are hereby notified that the class test for the scheduled on
Saturday Oct 28, 2017 is postponed later on Monday Nov 06, 2017 due
to the student elections in the institute. The tests on other dates will be
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held as per earlier notified schedule.
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